Platform for Experimental Development – Business Opportunities

IT Charity Serving the Greater Capital City Area

The Fredericton Area Network Inc.

Incorporated with the help of the City of Fredericton in 1995, the FAN is a successful ISP operating as a charity. Aliant, the City of Fredericton, Rogers, Computers for Schools, and UNB are long time contributors to the FAN. Local businesses such as Wood Motors and Neil and Gunter have also made significant contributions to the FAN. With all of the collective effort and so many big-time players and individuals contributing to an existing Incorporated Registered Charity, does the IT industry in Fredericton now have the maturity to take up the challenge and enjoy the rewards of adopting and supporting the FAN with ideas, individual and corporate efforts, and donations? 

The FAN has benefited from the generosity of a Microsoft manager who is a FAN member and Computer Science UNB graduate. Our thanks and appreciation goes out to our friend at Microsoft for his significant contribution and a matching gift from Microsoft.

With existing equipment, the FAN can provide free access to the Internet (ISP) for more than 1500 members. Of course, that is on a text-only basis, which in our estimation adds to the challenge of bringing an appreciated product to market. The choice to remain text-only means low low operating costs and reasonable performance statistics. Dial in to the FAN server from anywhere within local calling distance of Fredericton (Oromocto, Hoyt, Chipman, Minto, Harvey, McAdam, Nackawic etc) or access through the web at www.fan.nb.ca.

The Fredericton Area Network would like to thank Computers for Schools, Industry Canada, the City of Fredericton and ITAC for their awards and recognition over the last ten years.

Take advantage of this platform for experimental development, business opportunities and a great feeling as you contribute to the local community in your field of expertise. The FAN, a registered IT charity, can issue tax receipts for all donations. Get involved! Step into the ultimate business challenge and help develop the FAN concept into a marketable IT product! 

Hint: We have developed a text only version of the site for those people who are using adaptive technologies such as Braille and audio translators.  This will also allow those people who have older computers to have access to the site.
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